






Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another productive week at Mousehole school with many sporting success this week 
as well as welcoming parents and grandparents in for various events. 

It was lovely to welcome the Year 2 parents and grandparents to share lunch today 
with their children. Hope you all enjoyed your fish and chips, it is always joyful to see 
you in school and your children were delighted. Thank you Bex and Sarah in the 
kitchen for hosting this event. 

The girls football team played Trythall School on Tuesday winning 4-2. A fantastic 
achievement from the whole team, demonstrating that with determination, resilience  
and teamsmanship it is amazing what you can achieve! 

Hector, Henriette, Coco and Orson all represented the school in the Cross Country 
race at St Ives Rugby Club Monday. Mr Ansell said they all did a fantastic job 
representing the school and are working hard to qualify for the Cornwall School 
Games later in the year. 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 7th 
February, we shall be addressing both of these areas as part of our PSHE curriculum. 
Please find attached this months Online Safety Newsletter to keep you up to date with 
this ever changing area, to ensure your child is safe using technology. 

A huge thank you to Mrs St Pierre and the EYFS Team, Sophie, Adrienne, Ruth, Linda, 
John and Dax for transforming the EYFS playground over the past 2 Thursdays they 
have done an amazing job clearing and painting the area to make it more inviting 
and accessible for the children's outdoor provision. 

Please can you ensure that your child has a coat and water bottle in school and 
brings in a healthy snack not crisps or chocolate/chocolate covered bars. 

Our recyclable uniform rail has been very popular and we would like to have any old 
uniform washed and cleaned to recycle as we are running out. If you would like to 
leave a small donation in the black box opposite it would be greatly appreciated. 

On Friday 10th February the children can wear red in support of the Air Ambulance as 
this is an invaluable service for us in Cornwall. All donations to be given to class 
teachers. 

You child should have bought home your parent consultation times if you have 
booked an appointment. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 8th February. 

Mousehole Mice and Dinghy will be holding a cake sale at 3pm after school on Friday 
10th February outside the EYFS playground. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thank you for ensuring your child is in school by 8.50am each morning ready to line up 
and go in promptly.  

Hope you have a restful weekend. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:


PORTHCHAPEL: 251
GWYNVER: 172
SENNEN: 120
PRAA SANDS: 175

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 10.30-11.30am 
Friday 3rd Feb Skiff Yr 2 Parent/Grandparent Lunch 
Wed 8th Feb Parent Consultations -1pm-6pm 
Fri 10th Feb  Mousehole Mice/Dinghy Cake Stall 3pm 
Fri 10th Feb Wear something red and bring a donation for Air Ambulance 
Half Term 13th-17th February 
Thurs 2nd World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd St Piran Concert 7pm 
Fri 3rd St Piran Parade 
Fri 17th March Lugger Yr 3 Parent/Grandparent Lunch 
Fri 24th March Skiff Cake Stall 3pm 
Wed 29th March Tempest Group Photos 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance winners of the 
week:  


      Dinghy Class 


Whole School attendance: 
91% 














